
Newsletter - 29th February 2024 

Sunday, 3rd March 2024- Morning Service (Communion)- Rekindling love - 
Revelation 2:1-7 

We look forward to welcoming you to our morning worship service, and hope you will be 
blessed by your time with us. This will also be our monthly Communion service. We'd 
love it if you joined us for a chat over a tea or coffee after the service. Refreshments will 
be served from the hatch in the foyer. Please remember that this morning's service will 
be live-streamed. It is also essential that we should start promptly at 10.30 a.m. for those 
watching elsewhere, so we would like to ask everyone to strive to be seated by 10.30. 

This week @ BBC 

Sunday, 3rd March 10:30am -  

Duty Deacon: Alex Carduff 
Communion setup: Stan Paliwoda, Will Spangler 
Welcome Team: Sandra Blackstock, Fiona Bradnam, Michael Bradnam 
Tea/Coffee: John Bennet, Tina Osemeke 
Prayer Ministry: Shona Menzies, Margaret Morrison 
Creche: Kirsty Carduff, Carina Craib 
 
Monday, 4th March - 9.30 am - Bumps and Bundles 
Tuesday, 5th March - 12.30 am - Lunchbreak 
Wednesday, 6th March - 2 pm - Well-come Café 

Next week @ BBC 

Sunday, 10th March 10:30am -  

Duty Deacon: Peter Candlish 
Welcome Team:  Duncan Campbell, Alan Christie +1 
Tea/Coffee: Catrina Henderson, Iain Henderson 
Prayer Ministry: Nasreen Bennet, Jean Sweeny 
Creche: Janet Campbell, Tegan Tennant 
 
Monday, 11th March - 9.30 am - Bumps and Bundles 
Wednesday, 13th March - 2 pm - Well-come Café 

The complete events calendar is here. 

Church meeting - Wednesday 27th March 

The next Church meeting will be held in the Church on Wednesday 27th March at 
7.30pm 

Any items of AOCB should be submitted to the office by Sunday 10th March. 

https://bearsdenbaptistchurch.com/events/


John's retirement ceilidh  

 
This is a reminder for John's retirement ceilidh on the 22nd March, from 7pm till 
11pm. Everyone is invited - hope to see you there! 
  

Message from Alex Carduff 

The Billy Graham Association is in Glasgow for an Outreach Rally in the Hydro at the 
end of June 

They are currently offering courses on Christian Life and Witness which  come highly 
recommended by those who have been on them before and may be of interest to some 
in BBC irrespective of whether wishing to be involved in the June Rally. Please speak to 
Alex Carduff for further details. 

Slow Down Breathe and Refresh - dates for your diary 

30th March 10am-1pm 

27th April 10am-1pm 

18th May 11am-2pm (Supporting the Remembering Together Memorial Bench 
Installation) 

15th June 10am-1pm 

Message from June Grindley 

Hi Everyone, It was lovely to be able to update you all on what's happening in 
Creatovators. I wanted to let you know that I'm doing some fundraising and have given 
up chocolate, biscuits and cake for Lent. Two weeks in and the cravings are still quite 

high at times . I've set up a GoFundMe Page and if anyone would like to donate that 
would be amazing. The link is https://gofund.me/7319bc42. Thanks so much for any help 
you can give.  June 
 
 

 
Reminder of Fundraiser for Michael from Firestarters 

https://gofund.me/7319bc42


 

 


